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Friday 16th May 2025 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

Year 3 trip to Segedunum 
Wednesday 4th June 2025 

 
 
Year 3 will be visiting Segedunum to do a workshop on the life of a Roman soldier and have a tour of 
the site and museum.  The children will be walking there and back, spending the day there and 
returning to school for normal pick-up time.  
 
Could you please ensure your child comes to school in full uniform, comfortable shoes and wears a 
coat suitable for the weather. If the weather looks to be hot, please ensure they have had sun cream 
put on before coming to school and have a hat as well.  Please also ensure they come into school 
with a water bottle. 
 
All children will need a packed lunch.  As our kitchen cook needs to order the food for the pack 
lunches by 19th May 2025 and we do not have time to get packed lunch forms out to you and back 
into school by then, we have used a School Pack Lunch list from a previous trip and checked with the 
children on it what sandwiches they want. 
 
Therefore, it your child usually brings their own pack lunch for trips, please ensure they do so on this 
day.  If you wish to check what lunch arrangements have been made for your child, please feel free to 
call Dawn in the School Office. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
Miss Northey   Miss Jobson 
Class Teacher  Teaching Assistant 
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